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Dear Mr. Brandt, 
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On behalf of Macdonald House Museum and everyone who 
attended your lecture and slide presentation April 15, I 
would like to thank you for a most informative, educational 
and enjoyable evening learning the conservation treatment 
of 11 John J. Audubon's Bir ds of America;" 

Your participation in our lecture series did indeed 
make it a most successful series. 

Again, thank you very much. 

Yours Truly, 

Arlene Leslie 
Co-ordinator 


